
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Conisbrough                  Term: 3   2024-2025 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
Conisbrough Class have been busy as usual 

both inside and outside the classroom. We 

learn so much when off-site, the outdoor 

learning is very important for us.  

 

In maths and English, we regularly look at 

current affairs which leads to interesting 

discussions about the news in the world 

today. Everyone has been practising to gain 

Functional Skills qualifications and some have 

taken these formally this term in maths. 

Congratulations!  

 

Students are beginning to consider their next 

steps and have been looking at possible 

career paths, different college settings and 

work experience. When they have been out 

on visits, they have been a credit to our 

school, polite, asking questions and have 

been great role models. One student has 

braved the working world for the first time. He 

worked in the café at Welford Park, cleaning 

tables and clearing dishes. The snowdrops 

there are wonderful at the moment.  

 

Other pupils have visited Reading Bus Depot, 

with a guided tour of the buses and garages. 

They asked questions about the way the 

depot runs and discovered that 125 buses 

were out and about in Reading while we 

were there. Students continue to engaged 

with the care farm, (who surprised us with a 

new emu!) and continue to develop 

climbing, parkour and gymnastic skills, 

working well as a team.  

 

As ever, cooking is one of everyone’s 

favourite activities. On the menu this term 

were mini vegetable frittatas and jerk 

chicken!  

 

Have a marvellous half term holiday.  

 

Conisbrough Team 

Karin, Jonny, Lauren and Donna 
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Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Last day of term:  Friday 14th February 2025 

 

First day back: Monday 24th February 2025 

 


